


     ParksPlace, LLC
              Memorandum

To:   George Little, Director ICJS
From:   Robert J. Parks, Parks Place, LLC
Date:   26 Jun 2008
Subject:  SBLE officer basic course evaluation El Paso, TX.  16-20 Jun 2008

George, based on our phone conversation today, I am preparing the evaluation in the format we agreed on.  You may place additional information or forms in the binder as appropriate.
The evaluation is prepared and designed to provide readability for those who want a quick overview and those who need in-depth coverage or detailed information.

I can be contacted at:  256-457-1827
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